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Subject:                                       Polyethylene - Price increase announcement 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Please consider this as an official notice  

 

 

 

Dear customer, 

Polyethylene resins and feedstock have been rising since Q3 2023. Demand has been robust and resin suppliers 

have used this momentum to increase prices. Producers have applied another increase in December. 

Global events threatening stability of supply in some markets are also impacting pricing. 

The situation now requires action. 

We will be implementing in increase of 4.58% on all polyethylene products effective April 29th, 2024. 

We sincerely thank you for your understanding and support in this matter. 

If you require additional information, please contact your sales representative. 

 

Cordially,  

 

 

Sébastien Lachapelle 

Vice-President of Business Development, Sales 

 

 


